
 
 

 

In recognition of having successfully met the requirements  
of the BPI GoldStar Contractor Program, be it known that 

Margert Community Corporation 
325 Beach 37th Street, Far Rockaway, New York 11691 

Is in Good- Standing 
and thereby becomes a participant in the BPI GoldStar Contractor Program which verifies that  
the work performed by the BPI GoldStar Contractor conforms to the BPI national standards.  

 

Valid: 01/01/2024 to 12/31/2024 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

Larry Zarker, Chief Executive Officer 

       BPI Contractor ID# 1011572 


